
42	
  WORLD	
  CHANGERS	
  IN	
  TRAINING	
  

The	
  new	
  school	
  year	
  has	
  begun…	
  again!	
  We	
  are	
  excited	
  about	
  
the	
   42	
   students	
   who	
   are	
   training	
   with	
   us.	
   Eleven	
   of	
   these	
  
students	
   come	
   from	
   other	
   nations:	
   Myanmar,	
   Africa,	
   and	
  
Nagaland.	
   We	
   have	
   had	
   many	
   other	
   international	
   students	
  
through	
   the	
   years	
   too:	
   from	
   Macau,	
   Singapore,	
   Australia,	
  
Philippines,	
  China,	
  and	
  even	
  Poland!	
  We	
  also	
  have	
  Thai	
  students	
  
who	
  now	
  reside	
  outside	
  of	
  Thailand	
  and	
  are	
  being	
   a	
  witness	
  of	
  
Jesus	
   Christ	
   where	
   they	
   are.	
   So	
   the	
   Gospel	
   is	
   going	
   out	
   from	
  
Rhema	
  Thailand	
  into	
  the	
  far	
  reaches	
  of	
  the	
  world.	
  	
  

(Note:	
  not	
  all	
  of	
  the	
  students	
  are	
  pictured	
  here.)

It	
   is	
   not	
   just	
   students	
   going	
   out	
   into	
   the	
   far	
   reaches	
   of	
   the	
  
world,	
   Keith	
   &	
   Sharon	
   recently	
   traveled	
   outside	
   Thailand	
   to	
  
teach	
  a	
  people	
  hungry	
  to	
  know	
  God,	
  understand	
  His	
  Word,	
  and	
  
enthusiastic	
   for	
   training	
   to	
   help	
   others.	
   These	
   people	
   are	
  
already	
   involved	
   in	
   helping	
   others,	
   so	
   the	
   instruction	
   they	
  
received	
  	
   is	
  giving	
  them	
  concrete	
  principles	
  and	
  foundations	
  by	
  
which	
  to	
  live	
  and	
  serve.	
  We	
  plan	
  to	
  return	
  and	
  further	
   develop	
  
what	
  has	
  been	
  started.	
  

In	
  addition,	
  the	
  next	
  session	
  of	
  training	
  in	
  Myanmar	
  begins	
  this	
  
July.	
  Please	
  continue	
  to	
  pray	
  for	
  that	
  nation	
  so	
  that	
  the	
  Gospel	
  
may	
  be	
   shared	
  unhindered.	
   Currently	
   in	
  Myanmar,	
   the	
   people	
  
have	
  a	
  constitutional	
  freedom	
  of	
  religion	
  though	
  there	
  are	
  many	
  
restrictions	
   on	
   believers	
   sharing	
   their	
   faith	
   and	
   meeting	
  
together	
   with	
   other	
   believers.	
   So	
   let’s	
   keep	
   praying	
   for	
  
Myanmar!	
  	
  

April & May 2012

From Keith & Sharon
Bangkok, Thailand

God desires all men 
to be saved and 

come to a knowledge 
of the truth...

1 Tim 2:4

Contributions
Call Tollfree
1(877)838-9032

Give Online: www.ntni.org  or 
email: admin@ntni.org
Mail Checks or Money Orders:
Nation to Nation International
PO Box 1607
Joplin, MO 64802-1607
USA

Important Reminder
All contributions are tax 

deductible when checks are 

made payable to Nation to 

Nation Int’l. Keith & Sharon’s 
names cannot appear on the 

check. To designate your gift, 
place #312 on the memo line 

or on a separate piece of 
paper, designate: For Keith & 

Sharon Higginbotham
Contact Keith & Sharon

Email: 
sharon@asiamissions.org
For Postal Correspondence:

Keith & Sharon Higginbotham
Yannawa PO Box 59
Bangkok 10120
Thailand



“GO AND DO LIKEWISE”

These are the words of Jesus for us and all believers. 
So we are excited about the young adults group 
(Power For Life or PFL) and their recent mission trip 
to a Mae Hong Son near the Northwest border of 
Thailand and Myanmar. This remote area in the 
mountains is home to the Karen ethnic group, and 
also home to several of our graduates. 

In this outreach, PFL ministered at a church youth 
camp  led by two of our graduates. As you can see 
about 250 young people from the surrounding area 
and many different churches participated. The 
openness and response to the Word of God revealed 
how hungry for God these young people are. 
Hallelujah! 

KEYS	
  TO	
  VICTORY:	
  FAITH	
  &	
  HEALING

Twelve	
   hours	
   of	
   God’s	
   Word	
   regarding	
   faith	
   and	
  
healing	
   will	
   help	
  anyone	
   step	
  into	
  victory!	
   	
  That	
   is	
  
what	
  those	
  who	
  attend	
  our	
  annual	
  Keys	
  To	
  Victory	
  
seminar	
   received	
  as	
  Keith	
  &	
  Gary	
  Hausman	
  taught	
  
precept	
   upon	
   precept,	
   line	
   upon	
   line	
   beginning	
  
with	
  a	
   solid	
   foundation	
   and	
  building	
   on	
   to	
   it.	
   The	
  
final	
   service	
   was	
   filled	
   with	
   the	
   spirit	
   of	
   faith	
   as	
  
people	
  received	
  ministry

These	
   Tha i	
   k ids	
   a re	
  
growing	
   up	
   and	
   growing	
  
in	
   faith.	
   Here	
   the	
   youth	
  
group	
   is	
   receiv ing	
   3	
  
newb ies	
   w i th	
   a	
   fun	
  
initiation,	
  then	
  praying	
   a	
  blessing	
   over	
  them.	
  As	
  
you	
   can	
  see	
   there	
  was	
   a	
  Hawaii	
  Aloha	
  Welcome	
  
Initiation.	
  A	
  bit	
  of	
  trivia	
  I	
   learned	
  preparing	
  for	
  this	
  
is	
   that	
   the	
   hula	
   dance	
   was	
   originally	
   danced	
   by	
  
men,	
  not	
  women.	
  Hmm?	
  

Aloha Welcome 
to New Youth

Thank you for helping us share the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ in Southeast 
Asia for over 20 years enabling us to 
share Jesus Christ with the lost, 
strengthen believers, and train 
ministers in Thailand and South-east 
Asia. Your partnership is vital!  We 
cannot do it alone.

Together for God’s kingdom,
Keith & Sharon


